From: Bernard Connick

To: Planning
Subject: Zoning change case #725-23
Date: Saturday, June 7, 2025 10:29:46 AM

This message has originated from an External Source. Please use proper judgment and caution when opening
attachments, clicking links, or responding to this email.

This is Bernard and Nancy Connick, 10378 County Rd 64, Daphne, Al. We have lived directly across from this
proposed zoning change property for 54 years. We do not object to the change to a B-1 zoning. It is inevitable that
this stretch of County Road 64 will be changing to business and commercial with the growth in this area and also
now that the 3rd lane widening project is underway. We have also been next door to a business property for more
than 10 years now and have become accustomed to it.

Respectfully,

Bernard and Nancy Connick
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